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ALTON - State Representative Amy Elik (R-Alton) issued the following statement after 
Governor J.B. Pritzker vetoed legislation to lift the nuclear power plant ban in Illinois:

“Illinois desperately needs to have more options to produce enough energy to meet the 
demands in our state. Our utility rates are going through the roof and the construction of 
new nuclear power plants is one solution to lower these costs. I co-sponsored the bill to 



lift the nuclear power plant ban as I believe this will allow our state to explore all the 
options to meet our energy demands, produce low-cost energy, and help boost our 
economy and provide more good paying jobs.”


